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11 December 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Proposed Disposal of Land at Stokesley Primary Academy 
Section 77 Schools Standards and Framework Act 1998 
 
I am writing to you as part of a consultation process to enable North Yorkshire County Council to seek 
consent from the Secretary of State to dispose of playing field land which is located at Stokesley Primary 
Academy. To comply with Section 77 of the Schools Standards and Framework Act 1998, the Council 
must seek views from various interested parties to include the Academy, Governing Body, 
parents/guardians of pupils attending the School, neighbouring Schools within one mile, District and 
Town Councils, also the local County Councillor, MP and local community generally. 
 
The area under consideration is shown shaded pink on the attached plan and measures in the region of 
1,065m2. Any redevelopment of this area would require planning permission and as such would be 
subject to a separate consultation and approval process. 
 
Views and comments on the proposed disposal of land are invited in writing to the Corporate Director - 
Children and Young People’s Service, by email to schoolorganisation@northyorks.gov.uk . 
 
All comments and representations received by the consultation closing date of 5.00pm on Friday 29 
January 2021 will be taken into account and reported to the Secretary of State as part of the Section 77 
application process. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Matthew Kettlewell 
Sites Officer  
Strategic Planning Team 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 


